
 
Minutes for March 2, 2009 

Note-able Music 
Regular Items: 

Christine welcomed us and called the meeting to order.  Present were :Doreen Laing, Cheryl Hudak, 
Karen MacDonald, Joan Milton, Corrie Hausauer, Christine Rogers, Linda Dickey, Betty Jo Radley, 
Marilyn Sinclair, Brenda Lockmuller and Tamara Bowie.. 
 
The Agenda approval was motioned by Linda and seconded by Karen.    
Approval of the November minutes was proposed by Karen and seconded by Tamara.. 
 
 The Treasurer's Report as given by Christine told us we have $545.92 in our Operating 
  Account and $1,501.13 in our Scholarship Fund.   
 
The Family Concerts Association recital for March was cancelled.   
 
Kiwanis Festival : March 23rd-April 3rd ; Adjudicators for this session are Teresa Allred and       
 Joseph Fridman. 
 
ARMTA news:  highlights for the February meeting will be given by Karen upon receipt of  these 
minutes from our new Co-ordinator.  The meeting was a great success and we are 
 delighted with our new Administrator. 

 
AMEF news:   website:  www.amef.ca  The amef fees are due in the amount of $20.  Christine has 
forms.  They are also available online.  

 
Allied ArtsCouncil website:  www.artslethbridge.org 

 
Old Business/Continuing Items: 

Business License update: (Marilyn, Christine, Lorrie) – Christine has made contact with Suzanne 
Lint once again to check into progress.   
U of L connections (Corrie, Christine, Deanna) – no news 

May/June 2010 Collaborative Conference featuring Dr. Jean Barr 
Bylaws Review:  branch bylaws to be updated to Policies and Procedures – no news 
 
APTA continuing education workshop:  Joseph Fridman  (Doreen) – still to be decided. 
 
Directory/Brochure/Signboards:  A $15 fee covers plates displayed at Note-ables and Music  Court 
and possibly the Library.  Linda will check this out for us. 

 
Web site: New member Renee will be taking this over for us. Thanks Renee!  We will  
     reimburse Renee for the domain for 1 year in the amount of $190.00.  I so moved and Joan 
 seconded. 
 
Chamber of Commerce Group Packages:  Cheryl reported that there is indeed a fairly 
 attractive package available to our members.  She will try to arrange to have a 
 representative attend our next meeting to make a presentation to interested members. 
 
Workshop March 29th with Cheryl Pauls of the Canadian Mennonite University.  This would be 
aimed at teachers, with the topic of modern music in the RCM repertoire. Christine will co-ordinate 
this event, with Joan helping to open up.  A $50 honorarium was suggested for the Clinician. 



 
 
New Business: 
       Our General Recital at U of L was suggested to be held  May 9th.  Joan Milton to convene with Lorrie 
Wittke 
 Adult recital set for May 30 at 10:30a.m.at Note-ables. 
 April 6 will be our Annual Meeting with the new executive put in place. 
 Awards Fundraiser – practice-a-thon suggested for October. 
 
 
Future Items: performer’s club, Doreen’s presentation on performance anxiety. Betty-Jo 
 suggested a coffee group for teachers to get together.  Call Betty-Jo. 
 
Next Meeting date: Monday, April 6th, 2009 at 9:30 a.m. at Note-able Music 
Website:  www.lrmta.com – under construction. 
 


